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Simply stated, I will vote against any elected official that does not protect this river from the obvious
harm the hog farm is and will continue to do. I will vote against the officials that allowed this in the
first place and I will continue to circulate the facts and truth regarding the cronyism that took place
and the damage it has caused.
 
The truth is concrete and should be upheld.
 
Greg Jones
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